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Stewardship   

March 4 

Offertory  

March 11, 2018 

A FEW WORDS FROM OUR PASTOR 
 
     I would like to  begin by saying a great big ñTHANK YOUò to EVERYONE at 
Saint Saviour Parish for the tremendous outpouring of love and support you have 
shown my father and I these last two weeks since the death of my mom.  As I       
mentioned here at my motherôs Mass of Christian Burial, she would have been in awe 
at how many people came out for both her wake and her funeral Mass.  I was deeply 
moved at how many of you came to either the wake or the funeral Mass or both.  Your 
words of consolation and your presence meant so much.  Thank you to everyone who 
sent condolence cards, flowers, pastries, cookies and trays of food.  Thank You to 
Mrs. Walsh and the students from Saint Saviour Catholic Academy who are donating 
our new Paschal Candle in memory of my mother.  This candle will be blessed on  
Holy Saturday night at the beginning of our Easter Vigil.  Thank You to Sister Pat and   
Emily SanPietro who made sure everything ran smoothly here while I was absent from 
the parish.  Thank You to Father Kevin for his friendship and support throughout my 
motherôs illness and during the difficult days following her death.  I wish YOU, the 
people of Saint Saviour Parish, could have gotten to know my mom.  You would have 
loved her.  Unfortunately, shortly after my arrival here three years ago it just got more 
and more difficult for her to get out and she was unable to be as active here at Saint 
Saviour as she was in the other parishes in which I served.  Still, it was her desire to be 
buried from Saint Saviour Church, and she got to see you all one last time looking 
down from heaven.  Again, I thank you all from the bottom of my heart. 
     Yesterday our Confirmation Candidates went on their Confirmation Retreat.  It was 
held at Saint James Cathedral in downtown Brooklyn.  Father Kevin and I conducted 
the Retreat for our young people as we helped them to recognize how important a   
relationship with God is in their lives, and to understand more deeply the seriousness 
of their commitment to Jesus after being sealed with the gift of the Holy Spirit on the 
day of their Confirmation.  As we have been stating here in the bulletin for a few 
weeks now, Bishop Alfonso Cabazes, CM, will be returning to Saint Saviour Church 
on Friday, April 20th, to administer the Sacrament of Confirmation to our young   
people at 4:00 p.m.  ALL the members of our parish family are invited and welcome 
to attend.  No ticket is necessary.  Father Kevin, Sister Pat and I think it is very       
important for our young people to see other members of our parish family present 
praying for them and supporting them in this big decision of their life.  I do hope that 
many of you who might be free will come to church on April 20th and join us in   
praying for our young people and witnessing their reception of the Holy Spirit in the 
Sacrament of Confirmation.   I am sincerely thankful to Sister Pat and our teachers for 
everything they have done to prepare our young people for this day.  We are truly a 
blessed parish. 
     On Sunday, April 15, Bishop Raymond Chappetto, the Vicar General of our       
Diocese, will be returning to Saint Saviour Parish to celebrate the 11:30 a.m. Mass.  
Following Mass, we will all go outside and Bishop Chappetto will bless and           
consecrate our new stairs in front of the church.  ALL the members of our parish   
family are  invited and welcome to attend.  This is a historic moment in the life of our 
parish and it is our hope that as many parishioners as possible will come out and join 
us for this day of gratitude. 
     The schedule for Holy Week has been in the bulletin for several weeks now.  If you 
havenôt done so already, cut it out, place it on your refrigerator or bulletin board at 
home and please plan on joining us for each of the liturgies during Holy Weekðthey 
are the most beautiful and prayerful celebrations of the entire Church Year.  ALL are 
welcome and I promise you will not be disappointed!! 
     Have a great Week Everyone. 
 

       Father Frank 



 

EASTER MASS REMEMBRANCE  &  

EASTER FLOWER OFFERING ENVELOPES 
 

Easter Mass Remembrance Envelopes  

and Easter Flower Offering Envelopes  are now 

available at the front doors to the church.   

If you wish to have a loved one  

 remembered  at each of our celebrations of  

 Eucharist on  Holy Saturday and Easter  

Sunday, please take an envelope, write  

 their names on the envelope, enclose your offering 

and return it as soon as  possible  

either in the Sunday collection or at the   

Rectory.  In addition, we hope to decorate our 

church as beautifully as last Easter  

 with various flowers around  our sanctuary.  

 If you with to make a contribution, please 

 use one of the  Easter flower Offering  

Envelopes  available in the back of  church.   

ST. SAVIOUR BOOK GROUP 

April Meeting of the St. Saviour Book Group 

      The St. Saviour book group will meet on 

Wednesday, April 4, from 7:30 PM to 9:00 PM to 

discuss Lincoln in the Bardo: A Novel by George 

Saunders.  We will gather in the meeting room at 

the rear of the parish hall.  All are welcome.   

For additional information, contact Betsy at: 

 ektbetsy@gmail.com 

We still have Mass Intentions available for       
both weekday AND weekend celebrations of       
Eucharist. Please consider having a Mass          

celebrated for a loved one or family memberð
either living or  deceased. We are ALL in need of 
prayers, and  there is no greater prayer than the 
celebration  of  Eucharist. Each Mass Intention is 
only $15.00. If you are interested in having a 
Mass celebrated in memory of a  deceased loved 
one, or in honor of someone who is living, please 
call Emily at the Rectory and she will be  

more than happy to assist you.  

ST. THOMAS FOOD PANTRY  
     Please continue to support the food pantry 
at St. Thomas Aquinas. We are especially in 
need of hot  cereal, soup and toiletries, but  

whatever you give will be most appreciated! 


